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amount of plastic that is being used. He is proposing that a map with the 
locations of water bottle filling stations be on the water bottle so that the 
individual will know where they can go to refill their bottles. 
Enrollment Services will be contacted to inquire if a water bottle can be given 
during orientation for new students. It was recommended for Scott to ask if 
interested. 

2. Update on Coke Straw less project: Dr. Bridgeforth reported that the committee is 
reviewing a potential limited pilot program to reduce straw use in the Student 
Center. 

3. Follow up Chandra Wright presentation: Dr. Bridgeforth thanked those involved in 
bringing her to the university. William Guess suggested that the committee visit 
The Lodge at Gulf Shores and promote the programs that are being offered at 
The Lodge. 

4. Berney Commercial Toner Recycling: Dr. Bridgeforth reported that he was 
contacted by a Berney representative regarding recycling empty ink cartridges. 
The options for recycling ink cartridges on campus are: 1) the department Dr. 




